
Submitter: Candace Hill 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Judiciary 

Measure: SB348 

Dearest Friends, 

 

We deeply appreciate your hard work to find the best ways to improved the safety of 

the residents of Oregon. 

 

Any legislation to implement Measure 114, now in the form of SB 348, must fully 

implement Measure 114 as Oregon Voters supported and passed it. Please clarify 

provisions and smooth implementation, but don't weaken Measure 114 in any way. 

 

Many thanks, 

Candace and Richard Hill 

Portland, Oregon 


